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FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Please join us for coffee, rolls, and fellowship after Mass! 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES begin NEXT Sunday, September 11th, after Mass from 9:15am–10:15am. 
 
WELCOME BACK GRILL OUT – To help welcome back the students and teachers for another year of Religious Education on Sunday, 
September 11th, the Knights of Columbus will be providing a free will meal!  They will be grilling burgers, brats, and hotdogs along with chips, 
pop, and water. Serving will begin after class.  All are welcome!  
 
ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC CHURCH in Greene is holding a Drive-thru Only Turkey Dinner next Sunday, September 11th, serving from 10:30am–
12:30 pm or until food is gone.  Menu is turkey, dressing, and all the trimmings, along with homemade pie.  Cost is $10.00. 
  
21st ANNUAL KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BLUE MASS – The Blue Mass was instituted by the Knights of Columbus following the tragedies of 
9/11/01.  It is a Mass offered in thanksgiving to God for our local men and women in Law Enforcement and Fire & Rescue.  The Blue Mass will 
be held on Thursday, Sept 15th at 7:00pm at Holy Family Church in Mason City.  Please join us as we pray for our local heroes and thank them 
for all that they do. 
 
QUILT FOR RAFFLE – Marilyn Ermer has donated one of her quilts for us to sell chances for our Turkey Dinner.  The quilt is named “Room with 
Blooms” and is on display now.  Chances can be bought for $1.00 each, 6 for $5.00, or 12 for $10.00.  Check it out!  Thanks to Marilyn for her 
generous donation.   
 
TUCKPOINTING PROGRESS REPORT – Check out the display that Fr. Josh, with help, has created.  Our goal is to raise around $55,000.00.  
This is for the tuckpointing of the church up to 100 bricks replaced – if more, it will be an additional $20.00 per brick.  This includes the sealing of 
the new Parish Center, which was not done at the time of building because you are to wait 4-5 or so years before sealing.    
  
ROCKWELL UNITED METHODIST CHURCH IS HOSTING AN OUTDOOR GOSPEL CONCERT on Sunday, September 11th, beginning at 
6:00pm.  Come and enjoy supper prior to the concert from 5:00pm–6:00pm.  You can enjoy the meal and concert from your vehicle or bring a 
lawn chair.  A free will donation for the meal is appreciated and a love offering will be taken during the concert.  The Chitan siblings have been 
singing together for eleven years.  Together with their parents, they have been on the road for the past seven years.  Brochure on bulletin board. 
 
THE STAFF FOR MERCY CENTER FOR MEMORY HEALTH (formerly the Mercy Memory Clinic) would like to introduce themselves and offer 
their services in the event that they could be of assistance to our Parish members.  They help people of any age determine whether their memory 
concern is dementia or a normal part of aging.  There is a flyer on the bulletin board with the 10 Symptoms of Dementia.  Check it out. 
 
REMEMBER WHEN – Another story from the QUASQUICENTENNIAL MOMENTS IN 2003.  There are flyers on the back table talking about our 
church history.  This was written by Sharon Kruckenberg a lifelong member of Sacred Heart.  Pick up a copy! 
 
CUCUMBERS – If anyone has more cucumbers than you need and would want to make some refrigerator pickles for our Fall Dinner, that would 
be great!  If you do make some, you can bring them to the Parish Center and put in the refrigerator.  They went over well last year. 
 
DO YOU KNOW A COUPLE WHO HAS BEEM MARRIED FOR A LONG TIME?  Please nominate that couple for the Longest Married Couple 
Project, sponsored by Worldwide Marriage Encounter (WWME) starting today.  Deadline is September 15th.  It is time to honor married couples 
for their long marriages.  When you are chatting with your relatives and friends, and they talk about how they survived World War II or what it was 
like to serve in the 1950s Korean War, you should consider honoring them!  Go to wwme.org to the longest married couple link to place your 
nomination or call 321-544-3440 or email dick.diane.baumbach@wwme.org. 

 
WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER – A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend can help you enrich your marriage and add some pizazz 
to your journey.  Whether you’ve been married 1 year or 50, a Marriage Encounter Weekend may be just the thing you need to put a breath of 
fresh air into your relationship.  Upcoming weekends in our area are September 9th – 11th in Dubuque and November 18th–20th in Holstein.  For 
more information contact Denise & Greg at 563-920-9419 or drubner9419@gmail.com.  Call, email, or visit wwme.org for more information or to 
sign up.  
 
CHRIST OUR LIFE CONFERENCE – September 24th–25th at Wells Fargo Arena in Des Moines.  For more information, please visit 
https://christourlifeiowa.com 
 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 
Sunday, September 4th – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 
 + Sue Eckenrod 
Thursday, September 8th – 5:30pm 
 (Adoration & Confession beginning at 5:00pm) 

+ Pat Donnelly 
Saturday, September 10th – 1:30pm 
 Madison Steenhard & Carter Nuehring Wedding 
Sunday, September 11th – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 
 + George Barnes 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
 SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 11th – Religious Education classes begin; 
Knights of Columbus Grill Out 

http://wwme.org/
mailto:dick.diane.baumbach@wwme.org
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WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY – If you or someone you know is in need, their hours are Thursdays from 2:00pm–5:00pm and the first Saturday 
of the month from 10:00am–12:00pm.  They are located on Main Street in Sheffield.  Their phone number is 641-892-4010.  You must be a 
resident of the West Fork School District to be eligible for receiving food. 
 
HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK is always in need of donated items.  There are baskets in the entry to the church to leave any items you 
want to donate. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 
BUDGET                                August 29, 2022 BUILDING FUND  TUCK POINTING FUND  
Adults $1,700.00 Balance: $16,753.72 Previous week’s Balance:                   $39,490.22 
Offertory $73.00 Donations $0.00 Previous Week’s Donations:                                          $40.00 
Building $0 TOTAL:       $16,753.72 TOTAL: $39,530.22 
Tuck pointing $40.00     
TOTAL:       $1,813.00     

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
SEPTEMBER 4, 2022 
LECTOR:  Steve Abbas 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Kate Osterman, Cassaundra Reed 
                                                Lisa Schultz, Pat Sheldon 
MUSIC:  Kim Thyne, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Makenna Dick, Josi Janssen 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Tony & Renee Laudner 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sherri Sprung 
ROSARY: Dave Weiland  

SEPTEMBER 11, 2022 
LECTOR:  Lisa Schultz 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Amanda Dick, Tammy Hrubetz 
                                                Bob & Marilyn Ermer 
MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Owen & Beau Hanig 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Bob & Marilyn Ermer 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Les Knowles, Charley Sprung 
ROSARY: Dale Hubka  

 
SEPTEMBER 18, 2022 
LECTOR:  Charley Sprung 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Pat McLaughlin, Kim Thyne 
                                                Jim Weaver, Dave Weiland 
MUSIC:  Matt Reed, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Jayden & Jace Pitzenberger 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Bob & Marilyn Ermer 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Dan Hrubetz, Mary Schluz 
ROSARY: Les Knowles  

 
SEPTEMBER 25, 2022 
LECTOR:  Bob Ermer 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Sarah Johnson, Renee Laudner 
                                                Tim & Margaret Nuehring 
MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Brylie & Norah Hubka, Ellie Dahl 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Jim Weaver, Gary Weiner 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Margaret Nuehring, Tom Madden 
ROSARY: Bill Martin  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 
Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 
Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 
Finance Committee Chair: Jane Weiland: 641-512-5861 
Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 
Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 
Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 


